
Alaska Science Assessment 

 

The Alaska Science Assessment is a statewide summative assessment that measures the Alaska 
Science Grade Level Expectations (GLEs) adopted in 2006 for students in grades 4, 8, and 10.  It is 
administered every spring. 

The assessment provides information to parents, educators, policy makers, communities, and 
businesses about how Alaska's schools and districts are performing. 

Parents have the right to make educational decisions for their child, including whether to participate 
in statewide testing. 

Copies of student results are distributed to families in early fall following the spring administration of 
the assessment. State, district, and school results are available to the public on the Department of 
Education and Early Development website. 
 
 
	

https://education.alaska.gov/assessments/results

